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May 21, 2021 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

We are excited about welcoming students back to classes in September, 
and we are currently working on building student classes this spring. With 
the encouraging news of vaccinations and the downward trend of Covid-19 
cases, we anticipate a possible return to face-to-face classes in September.  

This past year, as a response to the pandemic, Kirkbride offered Blended 
(online) learning to students in Kindergarten to Grade 7. Whether or not 
Kirkbride will offer this option for the 2021-2022 school year will depend on 
the status of the pandemic. To plan for next year, we ask families of 
students to let us know if they would like full-time Blended (online) learning 
for the 2021-2022 school year if available. Please call or email the school to 
let us know. Email address is kirkbride@surreyschools.ca. 

Details of blended (online) learning are as follows:  

• Students would take classes online with Kirkbride or another school 
offering Blended learning and attend full face to face days on 
Wednesdays 

• Students would require regular access to technology and wifi  
• Families will be asked to commit for the entire school year  

Parents of students interested in committing to a full year of Blended 
(online) learning are to let us know by Friday, May 28, 2021.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school at (604) 
588-5711.  

Sincerely,  

Martin Bobik 

Principal  
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